The Theology and Religious Education Department, College of Liberal Arts, De La Salle University Manila in

partnership with the International Association for Mission Studies cordially invites you to the

In 2021, the Philippines will celebrate its
500 years of Christianity in the archipelago.
The Philippine Church marks this as a
celebration of faith and thanksgiving. This
is a year to revisit the working of the Holy
Spirit in the propagation of the faith in the
Philippines as well as in the Pan-Asia and
other international regions. Theologians,
missiologists, catechists, and academicians
are invited to reflect and revisit the past to
articulate the gift of faith in the region.
Hence, the Theology and Religious
Education Department of De La Salle
University in partnership with the
International Association of Mission Studies
organized the International Conference on
Catechesis and Religious Education in
celebration of the quincentenary of
Christianity in the Philippines.

CALL FOR PAPERS REFLECTING ON THE
MISSIONS IN THE PHILIPPINES, THE PAN-
ASIAN AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL
REGIONS, THE ORGANIZERS INVITE
STUDIES ON THE FOLLOWING THEMES
BUT NOT LIMITED TO:

- Christian Communities and Mission

- Indigenous, Environment and Mission
- Religious Education, Education for the
Native

- Education, Technology, Science

- Spirituality, Charismatic and Religious
Expressions

- Christian Leadership

_ Gender and Mission WHEN: June 25-26, 202]

- Asian Theology and Contextual Theology . . .
- Biblical Studies and Hermeneutics ReQISter & submit Abstracts at:

- Interreligious Studies, Ecumenism, and httPS:// bit-'Y/ 376taHn
Global Cooperation

- Medical Mission and Global Crisis

- Mission in Christian Literature and
Archives
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